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FAQ

Q: WHO CAN ATTEND PARK AVENUE SYNAGOGUE HIGH HOLIDAY SERVICES?

A: Only members in good financial standing. Many of our virtual experiences will be open to everyone with
internet access through PAS CONNECT.

Q: WHEN WILL | RECEIVE MY TICKETS?
A Tickets will be emailed after Labor Day.

Q: WHICH MAHZOR DO YOU USE ON ROSH HASHANAH AND YOM KIPPUR?
A: The mahzor we use during High Holidays is called Mahzor Lev Shalem, and it’s published by the
Rabbinical Assembly. You can purchase through their website.

Q: I'D LIKE TO BECOME A MEMBER AND PARTAKE IN IN-PERSON SERVICES.

A: We’re always happy to welcome new members to the community! Priority for High Holiday tickets will be
given to current resident members. Only new members who have joined and completed their membership
payments by Wednesday, August 23, 2023 will be able to request participation for in-person experiences.

Q: HOW CAN | MAKE SURE MY MEMBERSHIP IS IN GOOD FINANCIAL STANDING?

A: All Park Avenue Synagogue members receive a monthly invoice for their account. PAS asks that all
members either make payments or other financial accommodations with us by Wednesday, August 23, 2023.

Q: HOW CAN | SUBMIT A PAYMENT OR MAKE A FINANCIAL ACCOMMODATION?

A: Payment information can be found with your billing statement. If you have questions, please contact our
accounting office at 212-369-2600 or pas-billing@pasyn.org.

To make private financial accommodations, please submit an Application for Membership Assistance by Aug 15, 2023. Forms may be
submitted by emailing pasmembership@pasyn.org.
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